
 
From: Board Chair <boardchair@tvdsb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 6:07 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation request 
 
Good afternoon. 
 
I am writing on behalf of Thames Valley District School Board (TVDSB) to request a delegation 
in order to provide public input at the upcoming SPPC meeting scheduled for this coming 
Tuesday. 
 
TVDSB would like to submit public input on the item Councillors Cuddy and Lewis have on the 
agenda for direction regarding secondary student transit/pilot proposal. 
 
Trustee Lori-Ann Pizzolato and Superintendent Cathy Lynd are the individuals that would be 
speaking to this item. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Beth Mai 
Chairperson, Thames Valley District School Board 
boardchair@tvdsb.ca 
tel: 519-452-2000 ext. 20221 
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